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Title : Global Spectrum Management Forum 2023

The Central Radio Management Service will hold the ‘Global

Spectrum Management Forum 2023’ from September 6 to 7.
In this forum, we can share information about spectrum

management & monitoring through presentations of experts, and

seek a cooperation plan between global organizations.
We warmly welcome all participants who are interested in

spectrum management.

Please visit our official website(http://www.gsmf.kr) to get more
information about last year’s forum.
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